
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Christ Church  C of E  Junior School 
Newsletter 13 

Friday 6th November 2019 
Also available on our web page: 

https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk 
 

 

                                                                                                                                          

This week our 
Collective Worship 

theme was: 

Advent 

Writer of the Week 
Year 3 – Love Akor 
Year 4 – Keaton Lloyd  
Year 5 – Alice Patchett 
Year 6 – Lucas Watts 

Spellings 
Spelling lists for the whole year are available on our website: 
Go to the ‘Our Curriculum’ tab and select the ‘Curriculum Map’ option. The spelling lists are on the right hand side. 

www.christchurchfederation.co.uk 
Spelling lists will be taught in class during the week and tested during a weekly timetabled slot. Please help your child to 
learn their spellings each week.  
For week beginning Monday 9nd December, all children will be tested on List 13 spellings for their year group. 
There will be no spellings to learn in the final week of term as the children will complete their end of term spelling test, 
which is made up of 20 words from the Autumn Term lists. 

 

Easy Fundraising 
We have registered for Easy Fundraising. This is a fantastic way to raise money for our school at no expense! Simply 
follow the link below, create an account, access the sites available via the Easy Fundraising page and shop as normal! 
The money made will be sent directly to the schools account. It’s a simple as that! Amazon (among many) are one of 
the partners. I am sure with Christmas approaching, many of us will be making purchases on Amazon. If you could take 
the time to set up an account and access Amazon through the page, this would make a huge difference to us. I think we 
would all agree, Christmas is an expensive time of year- getting something back from the companies we put so much 
money into would be fantastic. 
 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/christchurchtettenhall/?invite=91MU06&referral-campaign=c2s 
 

 

Christmas Jumpers 12th December 
To give our Christmas dinner day a festive feel, children are invited to come to school in their Christmas jumpers (they 
may also wear jeans etc on the bottom) . On this day, we will be doing a food collection for the Good Shepherd- your 
donations would be gratefully received.  
 
Thursday 19th December  
The children will enjoy a fun morning of Christmas activities in their classrooms. They may come to school in their own 
clothes/ Christmas clothes on this day.  

 Aladdin Pantomime  
On Monday 9th December the children will enjoy a performance of Aladdin. A product is set up on Sims Pay for your 
£3.00 contributions. Many thanks.  

http://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/christchurchtettenhall/?invite=91MU06&referral-campaign=c2s


 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christingle Service in Church 
 
Christ Church warmly invite you to attend their Christingle service in Church. The service will take place on Sunday 8th 
December at 5.00pm. The service will be a celebration of the light of Christ coming to the world. A band will be playing 
and as usual, funds will be raised for the Children’s Society.  
 

 

Year 4 Swimming  
The last swimming lesson for 4S will be Wednesday 11th December.  
4P will start swimming after Christmas. The first session will be on Wednesday 8th January. 

 

Parent PE Workshops 
This week we held our final PE parent workshop. The sessions have been both successful and enjoyable. The children 
enjoyed sharing this opportunity with you and from what I saw, the grown-ups had a great time too! 

Thought of the Week 
Worship theme: Advent 
 
 

 



 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Carol Concert and Church Service 
 
We will be holding a Carol Concert in School on Thursday 19th December at 1.30pm. Parents are invited to attend. 
 
 
We will also be attending church for our end of year church service on Friday 20th December. The service will begin at 
2.00pm. 
 
The Junior children will be dismissed from the church at the end of the service. Children will only be permitted to walk 
home from church if the permission slip below is returned. Any children who are not collected from church or do not have 
permission to walk home, will return to school.  
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_ 
 

Church Service – Friday 20th December 
 

CHILD’S NAME …………………………………………   CLASS ……… 
 
All parents and friends are warmly invited to join us in church for our carol service on the last day of term. If you are 
unable to attend the service, all children should be collected from church at 2:45pm unless they have written permission 
to walk home alone. 
 
            I give permission for my child/children to walk home from church 
 
             I am able to help walk the children to church   
 
 
Signed ________________________________________________ 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


